
From: J]menez Cenamor, Carlos 
Sent: 23 August 2014 21:08 
To: Planning 
Subject: protect our ponds 

Dear Camden Nanning team, 

I would like to express bow sad it is for  me to know that Hampstead Heath will be deformed and modified 
for  ever because of  an over exaggerated risk situation, 

The works are unnecessary, and the Natural and Heritage aspect of  Hampstead Heath must be prevalent 

over any human intervention. 

Kind Regards 

Carlos Ilm4nez 
Summer PearldatiOn Coordinator, Barttett School of Architecture, lla 
Design Tutor MArch U22 
132 Hampstead Road, London, WW1 2BX 

Sher. neeve&Beautyl 


